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STOP BUZZER CONTACT CHANGE NOTIFICATION 

This attachment notifies the Commission that the previous Stop Buzzer contact for this 
experimental authorization, Jamie Waldron, has retired from Harris Corporation. 

The new Stop buzzer contact for this experimental authorizations is:  Bruce Murphy, Field 
Engineer at Harris Corporation, tel: (585)242-4389, mobile: (585)281-9609, e-mail: 
bmurph05@harris.com 

The contact will be available at all times during testing to be able to shut down transmitter 
immediately upon notice of interference. 


